

a **heidemij** company

94577

July 31, 1996 Project No. RC0024.003

Mr. Scott Seery
Division of Hazardous Materials
Department of Environmental Health
Alameda County Health Care Services Agency
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway, Room 250
Alameda, CA 94502

SUBJECT:

Results of Quarterly Groundwater Monitoring, May 1996

Former Penske Truck Leasing Facility

2709 Teagarden Street, San Leandro, California

Dear Mr. Seery:

The above referenced report is being forwarded to you at the request of Penske Truck Leasing Co. The report details the results of the quarterly groundwater monitor well sampling for May 1996 at the former Penske Truck Leasing Facility at 2709 Teagarden Street, San Leandro. The quarterly sampling has been completed in response to the requirements for groundwater sampling as discussed with Mr. Larry Seto of your office during a conversation concerning this site on September 19, 1991. The wells sampled during this quarter correspond to the well sampling requested in your letter of September 7, 1994.

If you have any questions concerning this report, please do not hesitate to contact me at the Richmond office of Geraghty & Miller.

Sincerely,

GERAGHTY & MILLER, INC.

Paul V. Hehn

Project Geologist/Project Manager

Attachment: Results of Quarterly Groundwater Monitoring, May 1996

cc: Mr. Richard G. Saut

Penske Truck Leasing Co.

Via Facsimile (510) 233-3204

July 31, 1996

Mr. Paul Hehn Geraghty & Miller, Inc. 1050 Marina Way South Richmond, CA 94804

Re:

FACILITIES/ENVIRO

Quarterly Groundwater Monitoring Report

Former Penske Truck Leasing Facility

2709 Teagarden Street

San Leandro, CA

タイレフン

Dear Paul:

I have reviewed and approve the above referenced report. Please forward the appropriate number of copies to the required regulatory agencies. Please provide two copies for my file with copies of your report transmittal letters to the agencies. If you have questions or need assistance, please call my office at (610) 775-6010.

Sincerely,

Richard G. Saut

Environmental Project Manager

rd G. Sant

RGS:jlr



April 29, 1996 Project No. RC0024.003

Mr. Scott Seery
Division of Hazardous Materials
Department of Environmental Health
Alameda County Health Care Services Agency
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway, Room 250
Alameda, CA 94502

SUBJECT:

Results of Quarterly Groundwater Monitoring, February 1996

Former Penske Truck Leasing Facility

2709 Teagarden Street, San Leandro, California

Dear Mr. Seery:

The above referenced report is being forwarded to you at the request of Penske Truck Leasing Co. The report details the results of the quarterly groundwater monitor well sampling for February 1996 at the former Penske Truck Leasing Facility at 2709 Teagarden Street, San Leandro. The quarterly sampling has been completed in response to the requirements for groundwater sampling as discussed with Mr. Larry Seto of your office during a conversation concerning this site on September 19, 1991. The wells sampled during this quarter correspond to the well sampling requested in your letter of September 7, 1994.

If you have any questions concerning this report, please do not hesitate to contact me at the Richmond office of Geraghty & Miller.

Sincerely,

GERAGHTY & MILLER INC

Paul V. Hehn

Project Geologist/Project Manager

Attachment: Results of Quarterly Groundwater Monitoring, February 1996

cc: Mr. Richard G. Saut

Penske Truck Leasing Co.

911577